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Date:  September 28, 2022   
To:    Residents, Caregivers, Families, and Friends 
From:  Gustave (Gus) Keach-Longo, President/CEO 
 
RE:   COVID Booster Clinic & Flu Shot Clinic   
 
COVID Booster  
We have scheduled our next COVID Booster clinic for Wednesday 10/12/2022.   
 
We will partner with East Rock Pharmacy and will follow our past practices of visiting 
residents inside their apartments to administer the booster shot. They will have Pfizer 
and Moderna booster shots available. 
 
East Rock will be onsite starting at 9:00am that morning and will partner with Towers 
team members to go floor by floor, starting with the top floor of Tower One (Tower East 
got the early start last time, so we’ll start in Tower One this time). 
 
We will be in contact with printed notices and VoiceFriend messages as the event gets 
closer.  
 
Our staff, aides, families and friends of The Towers are encouraged to visit the Dining 
Room between 9:00am and 5:00pm that day to receive a booster. The East Rock team 
will have booster shots available all day for any non-resident.  
 
This was the earliest date that we could arrange such a large clinic, so, if you feel that it 
best to have your booster sooner, please discuss with your primary care physician or visit 
a local Walgreens or CVS. 
 
COVID Booster Mandate 
At this time we are NOT mandating this booster for our team members and caregivers, 
but strongly encourage that they continue with the boosters.  
 
We are continuing to monitor COVID updates with our partners at LeadingAge CT and the 
City of New Haven Department of Public Health. 

http://www.towerone.org/
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Influenza (Flu) Shot 
We have a flu shot clinic scheduled for Wednesday 10/19/2022 in the Dining Room. This 
flu shot clinic will be administered by the City of New Haven Department of Public 
Health and will run from 1:00pm to 3:00pm in our Dining Room. We will NOT be going 
floor by floor with the flu shots, so if you need a special accommodation and cannot 
make it to the Dining Room, please contact your RSC and share with them the need. We 
will do our best to work with the Department of Health on any special requests.  
 
We are NOT mandating the flu shot for our team members and caregivers, but strongly 
encourage that they receive one. 
 
 
As always, we appreciate everyone’s patience and cooperation as we continue to put 
practices in place to keep The Towers safe.  
 
Shana Tova- 

http://www.towerone.org/

